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This week we have read a Non-fiction book called the Big 

Book of the Blue, each day we have read a few pages and 

we have all learnt lots of new interesting facts about lots 

of different sea creatures. We also spoke about the 

features of a non-fiction book. (Contents and Index page)  

This week the children have been writing lots of tricky 

words in the sand. Have made sharks, created jelly fish 

tentacles using paper chains. Sorted animals that live on 

land and in the sea. We have also reflected back on some 

of the year and thought about things we are good at, 

things we enjoy, the friends we have made and what we 

are looking forward to, when we become Jays.  

 

We are now into a review part of phonics, for the next 

couple of weeks no new sounds will be introduced and we 

will continue to revisit all that they have learnt over the 

year.  

In Maths this week we have played 2D shape games, 

taking in turns to describe 2D shapes for the rest of the 

class to guess. We also have played lots of different games 

to support the learning of number bonds to 5 and 10. 

Dates to remember:  

Saturday 5th July: Fete  

WB 7th July: Sports week- PE kit everyday. Your 

child can wear a plain t-shirt of their house colour 

every day, especially on sports day. (Tuesday 8th 

July) 

Your children will need their swimming kits on 

Friday. (They do not need to bring them in on 

Tuesday.) 

Friday 11th July- Parent Celebration Assembly  


